Mr. Brad Bevill

Re: Letter of Support for Re-Zoning of Neighbors Property

Please accept this letter of support for the re-zoning of our neighbor's property. John Lewis has been very candid and informative about the re-zoning he is proposing. He has spoken at length with us about what he envisions. He has also followed up with us regarding updates to his progress.

It is our understanding that he will speak to the City Council on Monday April 29th and we would like to add our support to his proposal. The proposal that he has for the property clearly indicates a pride in our community. His proposal is visibly intended to be for the long term and betterment of the community. His proposal has shown a commitment to his family's and business's future in the Hillhurst community.

John has been very up front about the plans, changes and goals for the re-zoning, and he has taken every opportunity to keep us in the loop and to encourage comments or concerns to him regarding the development. We feel confident that John will continue throughout the process to ask our opinions and to check in with us often.

Warm regards,

Robert and Jennifer Froehlich 111 16th Street NW Calgary, AB, T2N4S1 403.338.0520

